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WESTWOOD PLANNING BOARD 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

80 Wilson Way 
 

The Westwood Planning Board will hold a public hearing on November, 19, 2019 at 7:00 PM in the 

Champagne Meeting Room at the Carby Street Municipal Office Building, 50 Carby Street, Westwood, 

Massachusetts 02090, regarding an application filed by Fairlane Westwood, LLC for a Modification to 

the Planning Board’s June 10, 2019 conditional Environmental Impact and Design Review (EIDR) 

approval relative to stormwater improvements.  The application is filed pursuant to Section 7.3 of the 

Westwood Zoning Bylaw.  The application purposes to revise the stormwater treatment system from an 

underground infiltration capturing roof runoff to a treatment filter to capture parking lot runoff.  

 

The property is located at 80 Wilson Way, Westwood, MA 02090 also known as Assessor’s Map 23, Lot 

235.  Presently on the property is an existing commercial office building and associated parking.  The 

property is in the Highway Business (HB) zoning.    

 

The plans and application are available for viewing on the Town’s website under “Current Applications 

Link” for the Planning Board at www.westwoodpermit.org and click on “Planning Board Applications”.   

You may also view the material between 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., Monday through Thursday, and 8:30 

a.m. to 1:00 p.m. on Friday at the office of the Planning Board at the Carby Street Municipal Building at 

50 Carby Street.  Interested persons are encouraged to attend the public hearing and make their views 

known to the Planning Board.   If you cannot attend the hearing please submit comments in writing to the 

Planning Office at the above address or by email to amccabe@townhall.westwood.ma.us at least three 

business days in advance.  
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